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UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting 

February 25, 2003 
Notes 

 
The North Campus subcommittee met on Tuesday, Feb 25. 
 
Attendees: 
Tim Stallard, Mike Supkis, Pat Holloway, Carol Adamczak, Peter Fix and his 
graduate assistant 
 
Next meeting: Tues, March 11, 8:30a.m. 174 Arctic Health 
 
The committee discussed poster format. Carol brought in samples of poster style, 
and the committee decided on a style, glossiness and size that would fit the 
poster easels being provided by Physical Plant. 
 
The dates of the public meetings were set: 
April 1 - Wood Center 11 am to 2 p. The posters will be on display all day, and the 
committee will be available for comments at the times listed above 
 
April 2- Wien Library- 5:30 - 8:30p.m. 
 
April 3- Globe Room, GI. Location needs to be finalized and time. 



 
We discussed poster content. There will be 6 posters, 3 relating to the overall 
value statement, and 3 relating to specific issues such as access, potential 
conflicts among users, etc. In addition, there weil be a handout including map that 
explains the history of the area, and what the north campus master planning 
subcommittee will accomplish with the master plan. 
 
We also discussed publicity for the public meetings. Carol Adamczak will contact 
University Relations and Rich Boone will contact the faculty senate to get the 
meetings advertised. We will continue to work on publicity to make sure most 
people who are interested in the north campus area will be able to have input. 
 
Peter Fix, using lists generated from the fall meetings, will develop some trial 
posters and present them at the next meeting. 
 
Pat Holloway contacted Dean Carol Lewis regarding the Arboretum Committee. A 
meeting is being arranged for mid March that will clarify the future of the 
Arboretum committee and its role in the master plan. 
 
Peter Fix will make a presentation at the Chancellor's Summit on Mar 25 
regarding progress on the north campus master plan. 
 
Please make any additions or corrections to Pat Holloway. 
 


